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The next Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2024 will be on 
March 8, 2024 

7:30 pm 
Where: Where: The State Bank of the Lakes, 50 Commerce Drive, Grayslake, IL (Just 
west of the old Lake County Fairgrounds). 
 

Directions to the State Bank of the Lakes: From the intersection of IL Route 120 and 
US Route 45, go north on Route 45 to Center Street, turn left (west) on Center Street 
to Commerce Drive, then left on Commerce Drive. The bank is the first building on 
the right. Park on the south side of the building by the main entrance, then take the 
stairs or elevator to the basement and enter our meeting room. 
 

Dear Waukegan/North Shore members, 
 
We had a well-attended meeting in February, which was a gratifying event 
since our January meeting was cancelled due to bad weather.  We welcomed 
new treasurer Paul Maurer, who agreed to fulfill this role following Don 
Schreiber’s resignation due to health concerns.  Many topics were discussed, 
especially the long list of upcoming events.  We ask that you assist whenever 
possible with these events, as volunteers are needed for many of them. 
 
The presentation at our March meeting will be on the History of Nash Motors, 
by Bob Grutza.  Bob will be giving this presentation later this year at a 
national meeting of the Nash Club.  Please arrive before 7:30 pm, as the 
meeting will begin promptly at that time, so that there will be time for the 
presentation without running excessively late into the evening. 
 
Chris Schurrer is seeking old photos of chapter events, to be used for a photo 
contest at our April meeting.  Please email to Chris, or bring to the March 
meeting, any such photos that you may have.   
 
Snacks for the March meeting will be provided by Gerry and Karen Mears. 
 
Our next event will be the St. Patrick’s Day party on March 24.  A flyer was 
recently emailed to you for this event.  Please send your RSVP and fees to 
Steve Kolish as soon as possible, so that he may be able to give an accurate 
headcount to the restaurant.  We look forward to seeing you at that party, and 
at the meeting on March 8.  Think Spring!, and remember to spring ahead 
your clocks on March 10. 
 
Your Secretary, 
Jim Greenlee 
 

 
 
 

 
 


